
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/2/2014 4:54:40 PM
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Tyrrell, Denise

(denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Kern

Great. Thanks.

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 3:43 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Tyrrell, Denise 
Subject: RE: Kern

Hi,

Valerie is going to call Erik later today/tomorrow. Follow-up with me if for some reason that 
doesn’t happen.

Liza

Elizaveta Malashenko

Deputy Director

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415-703-2274
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E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qov

From: Cherry, Brian K fmailto:BKC7@pqe.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2014 2:42 PM 
To: Maiashenko, Elizaveta I.; Tyrrell, Denise 
Subject: Kern

Liza and Denise - we got an inquiry from the City Of Bakersfield as to when we were 
going to finish clean-up at the Kern facility. As I understand it, we can’t move forward 
with demolition, a root cause analysis and a forensic investigation until we get the all 
clear from you guys. Do you have a sense of timing on it ?
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